
 

CALLING ALL GROVE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL MUSICIANS 

CHRISTMAS MUSIC  RECITAL 

THURSDAY 15th DECEMBER 2016, KS2 Hall at 3.45 p.m 

Refreshments sold by FOG from 3.30 p.m onwards 

 

Are you learning to play a musical instrument? If so we would love you to come and perform at the Grove 
Road Christmas Music Recital on Thursday 15th December.  It doesn’t matter if you have only just started 
learning!  It would be lovely to hear from those who are learning flute, piano or brass in school, as well as 
those who may be learning other instruments outside school.  The more variety the better!  (FYI for those 
learning drums, a full acoustic set will be available for your performance).  

The choir will also be performing.  Parents are warmly welcomed to join us for the concert.  

If you would like to take part, please complete the attached slip with your details and return it to the 
school office by Friday 2nd December. 

Sophie Holland (school music coordinator) 
Catherine Pyefinch (parent governor) 
Sue Tunley (choir leader) 
 

 

Reply Slip – please detach and return to the school office by Friday 2nd December 

Name  Class  

 
Instrument 

 I am in the 
School Choir 
and will sing 
at the recital 

 

Yes/No 
(please delete as 

appropriate) 

Pieces to be played 
(one piece per 

instrument) 

   
 

 
Parent/carer 

 Parent/carer 
signature 

 

 
Parent contact no. 

   

 


